

Nursery & Clubhouse Newsletter October 2017

Calendar of Events

10/7 & 8 − Donuts w/ Friends (in Clubhouse)

10/27 - No Friday Moms

10/28 - All-In Worship @ The 5: Childcare available in Nursery for Infants – Kindergarten & Parent's Night Out @ 6:00 pm – 8:30 pm ~ Pizza for Dinner @ \$5 per family



Weekly Lessons

9/30-10/1 - David Protects the Sheep 10/7-8 - David is Strong in Battle

10/14-15 - David & Jonathan

10/21-22 - David helps Mephibosheth

10/28-29 - David praises God



www.WhatIsOrange.org/FirstLook click on "Orange Parents" Tab

October's Bible Memory Verse:

"We have the LORD our God to help us." 2 Chronicles 32:8

Have fun at home by practicing this verse. On the last weekend of the month, the children will get to recite it, winning a special prize for participation!



We have a Parent's Night Out on Saturday, October 28th after The 5 service from 6:00 to 8:30 pm.

This awesome event is only \$5 per family and is open to all of UCUMC's worshipping communities. We'll have pizza and activities! You can register at www.UCUMC.net under the "events" tab. Don't forget to bring a friend!!

Bring a friend to service with you during the weekend of October 7th and 8th and enjoy donuts together after class!



A few reminders to help our staff make your child's time with us the best it can be!

- Remember to bring a bag with everything your child may need: bottles & formula, diapers, wipes, change of clothes, etc.
- Please attach a tag to their bag with their name and list any allergies they may have.
- We provide snacks and drinks including but not limited to: Goldfish, Vanilla Wafers, Animal Crackers, Cheerios, etc. & Water. If your child has special food needs, please bring a snack and drink for them.
- Let us know if your child is currently potty training. It may be helpful to bring a Pull-Up and a change of clothes in case of accidents.
- Please do your best to pick up promptly after the service/event ends.

Please help us congratulate
September's Employee of the Month
for the Nursery & Clubhouse:
Kaitlynn Stanfill!



Children's Minister

Bev Greek: BevGreek@UCUMC.net

Nursery Coordinator

Candice DeNucci:
CandiceDeNucci@UCUMC.net

Clubhouse Coordinator

Holly Mass: HollyMass@UCUMC.net

Our 5th annual Daddy-Daughter Dance is fast approaching and we're ready to start planning! If you're interested in being a part of the planning committee, join us for our first meeting on Tuesday, October 10th at 10:30 am. Please email our Children's Ministry Director, Bev Greek, at BevGreek@UCUMC.net, for meeting location details.

